
   

 

 

 Phoenix Class Newsletter End of Term 1  

and looking forward to Term 2 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have had an enjoyable Term 1, getting to know your child better and 
reconnecting with the children now in Year 4. 

It has been a busy start to the academic year! We visited Bristol Museum and learnt 
more about the Ancient Greeks. We explored actual pottery from that time period 
and learnt that broken pieces found by archaeologists are called "sherds." After the 
workshop, we further explored the museum and discovered an area dedicated to the 
Ancient Egyptians, which will be our topic for Term 3. We also participated in a 
Guinness World Record attempt for the largest poetry lesson; 
more information on whether we have broken the record will be 
shared in November. 

 

Both Year 3 and Year 4 will continue working on multiplication in their Maths lessons, 
so please encourage them to practise their times tables. 

 Year 3 times tables: 3, 4, & 8 
 Year 4 times tables: 6, 7, 8, 9, 11, & 12. 

A few things to remember: 
• On Friday 8th November 2024, we are going to Hardenhuish School to take part in 
multi-sports. Please sign and return the permission slips. 
• As the weather turns colder and wetter, please make sure your child brings a coat, 
labelled with their name. 

Have an enjoyable half-term and we will see you back on Monday 4th November 
2024. 

Best wishes from the Phoenix Team 


